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 SECTION 00001 
 
 NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that sealed bids will be received as 
follows: 
 
BY:  Southeast Fountain School Corporation 
  744 E. US Highway 136 
  Veedersburg, IN  47987-9783 
   
   
FOR:  New Purpose Multi-purpose Building  
  Veedersburg, Indiana 
   
   
Bids will be opened and publicly read aloud at: 
 
  Southeast Fountain School Corporation 
  744 E. US Highway 136 
  Veedersburg, IN 47987-9783 
  
 
At the following day and time:  
 
   Tuesday, May 29, 2018 at 1:30 PM local time 
        
 
Bids may be delivered to the following location until the time as 
indicated: 
 
  Southeast Fountain School Corporation 
  744 E. US Highway 136 
  Veedersburg, IN 47987-9783 
  
    
   
Bids received after the date and time set for receipt and opening 
of bids as herein indicated will be returned unopened. 
 
Bids will be accepted for the complete fulfillment of the 
following:  
  BASE BID TO INCLUDE CONSTRUCTION OF ALL GENERAL,        
       MECHANICAL AND ELECTRICAL WORK 
   
 
Bids shall be in full accordance with the Construction Documents 
which are now on file in the office of Owner or with the 
Architect. 
 
Bidders may obtain complete sets of Construction Documents from 
the office of Eastern Engineering 9901 Allisonville Road, Fishers, 
IN 46038, upon receipt of a deposit of On Hundred Dollars 
($100.00) for each complete set of Construction Documents 
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requested.  Deposits shall be made out to Triangle Design L.L.C. 
and delivered to Eastern Engineering 
DOCUMENT AVAILABILITY:  Documents will be available on a deposit 
basis while supplies last.  After the supply is gone, documents 
will be available on non-refundable basis only. 
 
Individual sheets of Drawings shall be furnished for a $2.00 
charge.  Individual sheets of specifications shall be furnished 
for a $.20 charge.  These charges shall be non-refundable. 
 
DEPOSIT will be refunded in full upon return of Construction 
Documents to Architect/Engineer in good condition within ten (10) 
days after date of Bid Opening. 
 
BID SECURITY in the amount of five percent (5%) of the Proposal, 
including all add alternates, must accompany each Proposal in 
accordance with the Instructions to Bidders, Section 00002. 
 
BIDDERS are urged to attend a prebid conference with 
representatives of the Owner and Architect to discuss the projects 
and related requirements.  Prebid conference will convene at 2:00 
PM local time on Wednesdat , May 16, 2018 at the Southeast 
Fountain  School Administration office. 
 
The Owner reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids 
and to waive any irregularities in bidding.  Base bids may be held 
for the following period before award of Contract: 
 
 Ninety (90) Days 
 
Should a successful Bidder withdraw his bid or fail to 
satisfactorily execute all of the requirements and enter into a 
written Contract within ten (10) days after Notice of Acceptance 
of his bid, the Owner may declare the Bid Security forfeited, not 
as a penalty, but as liquidated damages. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BY:  [                         ] 
 
 [                         ] 
 
 
 
 END OF SECTION 


